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MEMORANDUM
TO : The Directors

IF'MB, LMB, BMB, ERDB

The Regional Executive Directors
DENR- Region 3, 4b, 7, 8,9 and 12

The Provincial ENR Officers (PENROs)
Pampanga, Palawan, Siquijor, Leyte, Zamboanga del Norte and
South Cotabato

FROM :  The Assistant Secretary
Finance, Information Systems and Mining Concerns

SUBJECT :  CONDUCT OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS
ASSESSMENT

DATE : August 4, 2022

In relation to the conduct of the financial management systems assessment by the
Domingo, Rosales and Associates, CPA, an orientation meeting was held on July 22 and 27,
2022 which discussed, among others, the required documentary/information requirements,
templates and the corresponding submission dates. In order to proceed to the next phase of
assessment, you are instructed to submit all requirements to the Consultant on August 5, 2022.

To facilitate communication, please submit the names, contact numbers and e-mail
addresses of your focal persons to the following:

1. Accounting — Ms. Susan Domingo (susan.sabio.domingo@gmail.com)

2. Budget — Ms. Mary Jane Rosales (jane.ortega.rosales@gmail.com)

3. Information Technology — Mr. Sol Anastacio (sol.anastacio@gmail.com)

4. Management Division ~ (fms.mgi@denr.gov.ph) - all focal persons
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Below is the list of all of Offices and the corresponding method of assessment to be
conducted:

Office Method of Assessment
FMB, LMB, BMB and ERDB

DENR-Region 3, PENRO Face-to-Face
Pampanga
DENR-Region 4B

DENR-Region 7, 8,9 and 12

PENROs Palawan, Siquijor, Leyte, Online
Zamboanga del Norte and South
Cotabato

A separate memorandum will be issued regarding the schedule of assessment of your
respective offices which will start on August 15, 2022.

For information and compliance.
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